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IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                 
Monday 29th June – Friday 3rd July Book Week 
Tuesday 30th June   School Photos 
Friday 3rd July    School Assembly @ 11.45am 
Friday 3rd July    End of Term 2 @ 3.00pm 
Monday 20th July   Term 3  
Tuesday 4th August   School Cross Country pp Thursday 6th August 
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Fire Drill  
We had our term 2 fire drill today and managed to evacuate and assemble in record time. 
Well done everyone. We even managed to dodge the rain.  
 

School Cross Country 
It's time to get out the running shoes and get training everyone! The school cross country 
is in week 3 next term Tuesday 4 August. Many thanks to Rachel Hall and her team for 
getting things underway after the lockdown postponement. It will be a fun day as always. 

 
Book Week  
Our Book week commences in the last week of term and the book parade will be 
held on Thursday 2 July at 9.00am. Many thanks to Emma McGill for all her great 
book week activities she has lined up. 
 
End of Term Assembly  
Our end of term assembly will be on Friday 3 July at 11.45am. This will include the Term 2 Star Awards and 
is being hosted by Ruma Miro Miro and Ruma Kea. See you there.   
 
Term 2 Fees 
Invoices were emailed out this week. If you have any queries regarding the invoices, please email Michelle 
on michelle@paremata.school.nz or call the office on 233 1339. 

 
Lost Property 
We have a mountain of lost property in the room off the hall.  This will be sent away at the beginning 
of the term 3 so please remind your children to have a look if they are missing any clothing.   

 
School Photos 
Photo day will be Tuesday 30th June. Rooms 1B and 15 (new entrant classes) will 
have their photos taken in November. 
 
Nga mihi nui - Bryce 
 



 

 Book Week Monday 25th June to Friday 3rd July 
  
At last we can hold our annual Paremata School Book Week. We can celebrate books and the joy 

of reading. Venture deep into the ice-cold Polar Regions to the coolest reading expedition ever ! There will be our 
usual daily quiz and activities. Plus we will be running the very successful “Decorate Your Classroom Window” 
Competition. To enter design and decorate your classroom window based on a book or a series of books or 
an author.  This year the Book Character Parade will be held on the Thursday 2nd July at 9:00am on the netball 
courts 
 A blizzard of books is blowing in for our Book Week and everyone is invited to chill out in our Wondrous Snow 
Cave and discover the Arctic Adventure Book Fair: Snow much to read! The Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event 
that provides the books that kids want to read. It is a wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books 
for every reading level. Reading for pleasure, inside & outside school, has real and long lasting benefits. It 
unlocks the power of information and imagination and helps children discover who they are. All purchases 
benefit our school.  Students will brave the cold-snap to pre-visit the book fair with their classes on 25th & 
26th June and fill in their wish list. Then the Arctic Adventure Book Fair will be open to all before and after school. 
 

Thurs 25th June, Tues 30th June & Thurs 2nd July 

8:30 – 9:00am & 2:45 – 5:30pm 

Frid 26th June, Mon 29th June & Wed 1st July & 3rd July 

8:30 – 9:00am & 2:45 – 4:30pm 

Bundle up and come to the coolest place to be this term, Emma, the Arctic Adventurer 

 
HUNG OUT TO DRY – TEA TOWELS FOR SALE - $10.00  

Celebrate our fabulous community with Paremata School and get yourselves a 
Porirua tea towel or two. Four different colours - tea towels are $10 each, with all 
profits being returned to the school.  Available from school office.  
Payment can be made online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and ttowel as reference); 
eftpos in office or cash. 

 
SCHOOL HOODIE ORDERS – ORDER NOW FOR WINTER 
If we receive enough orders we will be sending another one at the end of this term/or early 
next term. The hoodies are $45 each, come in navy blue and have the new Paremata School 
logo on the front.  If you would like your names across the back, these hoodies are $55. 
Payment can be made online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and hoodie as reference); eftpos in 
office or cash.  Email your order to Michelle on michelle@paremata.school.nz 
 
FUNDRAISING WITH ENTERTAINMENT https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135 



PAREMATA SCHOOL NETBALL 
I will be running a short training session tomorrow (Thursday 18 June) from 3.20 until 4.20pm, a great 
opportunity to meet everyone and have a talk about the coming season. Please bring your gear and if it's 
fine we will be playing a game. If it’s wet then we will meet on the stage area by room 7 and then move to a 
room for a chat.   Theresa 
 
PAREMATA SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 
Week 3 - Term 3 
Tuesday 4th August, pp Thursday 6th August and ppp Thursday 13th August. 
If you are available to help with marshalling on the day, we would appreciate 
your help. Please email Rachel Hall on: rachelh@paremata.school.nz 
 

 

 
The Ki Waho team is getting ready to do bigger planting projects and maintaining what we’ve already done. 
But we don’t have enough gardening tools! 
If you have any gardening tools lying around, please donate them to our school. 
We would be very grateful. Thank you.  

 
FOUND IN SCHOOL CARPARK 
Garage door opener – please see the school office. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
TAWA RACKETLON – HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 
Back by popular demand! 
Tawa Squash, Tawa Tennis and Wellington North Badminton joint holiday programme initiative. 
Players rotate 1.5 hours at each sport. Daily timetable 9am - 3pm. Qualified coaches will take each session. 
 
Dates: Monday 13 July, Wednesday 15 July and Friday 17 July 
Round 1: 9 - 10.30am                       Round 2: 11 - 12.30pm                     Round 3: 1.30 - 3pm 
 
Players will be supervised for morning tea and lunch, and walked between each venue. 
Bring morning tea, lunch, water bottle and raincoat (just in case).  
 
Cost per day: $50 or sign up for three days $135 
 
Registration link:  https://bit.ly/2XPQMvr 
Payment made to Tawa Tennis Club: 02 0552 0014726 00 
Reference: Name and Racketlon 
 
If you have any questions please contact one of the clubs below. 
Tawa Squash: Matt Green mattgreensquash@gmail.com 
Tawa Tennis: Julie Roberts  juliemroberts33@gmail.com 
North Wellington Badminton:  Rhys Hopkin rhys@wnba.org.nz   
  



WINTER HOLIDAY PROGRAMME @ POSTGATE SCHOOL, 6 – 17 JULY 2020  
We are back! Due to building works at Adventure School we are at a new location 
– POSTGATE SCHOOL!  Two weeks of popular and exciting activities await your 
child (e.g. Trip to Awesome Bounce, HV Gymastics, Rollerskating, Iceskating and much more).   
BOOK ONLINE NOW:  www.asfc.co.nz or for more information e-mail office@asfc.co.nz or 
call 027-454-6975 
 
 
TAWA RECREATION CENTRE is now open which means we can get back to playing floorball next week!  
 
Sessions are the same as previous terms:   
Junior:  
(minimum 5 years old) Born after 2011 
June 17th - July 1st.  
3:45pm-4:35pm 
Tawa Rec Centre 
$10 
Senior: 
Born between 2005-2010 
June 17th - July 1st.  
4:40-5:30pm 
Tawa Rec Centre 
$10 
 
Please be sure to register before coming along. If you know of someone keen to have a free trial session, 
please get them to email me. Register with this link: 
https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?eventID=8832&formID=94378 
Email: admin@wellingtonfloorball.org.nz 
Web: www.wellingtonfloorball.org.nz 
Mobile: 0278589241 
 
 
 
 


